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Sydney, Thursday 30 June 2011 - Following a strategic review of the Scribo book 

distribution business, PMP has decided to close that business.  The ancillary 

business Brumby Books and Music will continue.  The closure will affect 

approximately 50 employees.  The cost to close will be accounted for as a significant 

item albeit the increase in significant items will not materially increase from that 

previously disclosed. 

 
 
 
 
For further information contact: 
Richard Allely 
CEO, PMP Limited 

Tel: 02 9412 6111 

 
 
 

 
 
 


